
Confederation calls for new approach to public 
sector pay

 Poland 

In response to a new government development strategy, the OPZZ trade union 
confederation has emphasised the need to ensure decent pay in the public services 
and has expressed concern about government proposals to freeze public sector pay 
in 2021. OPZZ argues that current levels of pay fail to make the public sector 
attractive to new recruits and there are problems with fluctuating employment 
levels while workers face increasing responsibilities and workloads. The 
confederation underlines the link between quality services and quality employment 
and the important of effective tax, legal, health and other services as a basis for an 
innovative and competitive economy. It is calling for a new approach to determining 
public sector pay with a possible link to economic growth.
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